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Election Results 
 

Congratulations!!!!  
 
Your new contract was overwhelmingly approved and is now in effect! 
 
We are hopeful that your retro payments will be in your second October 
paycheck, but we do not have confirmation of that from TCCH yet.  We will send 
out another update as soon as we have an official confirmation from your 
employer. 
 
Thanks again for everyone’s hard work on this!   
 
A special Thank You to your Bargaining Team: Yesenia Colvin, Azure 
Buckenberger, Ana Rodriguez, and Ana Gonzales,  for their hard work and 
perseverance! 
 

Questions?  Contact Union Representative Angie Wedekind 
206-441-8880 ext. 122 or angie@opeiu8.org 

mailto:angie@opeiu8.org


 

 
*********************** 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in 
your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make 

sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may apply)  
  

 

  

 


